

Dear Sir/Madam

28 November 2019

## Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon Extensions - EIA Scoping Opinion

We refer to the scoping report for the Sheringham and Dudgeon Extension Projects issued by Equinor on 8 October 2019 and to the scoping opinion issued by the Planning Inspectorate on 18 November 2019. We are writing to you as one of the consultees the Planning Inspectorate contacted by way of consultation on the scoping request for this project.

To avoid any confusion going forward, we are writing to correct a mistake in the scoping request, which the Planning Inspectorate referred to in its scoping opinion. The Planning Inspectorate commented in paragraph 2.3.16 that the width of the onshore cable corridors shown in the various plans in Appendix 2 appears to be wider than the 500m referred to in the scoping request.

We confirm that the plans in Appendix 2 are correct but that the text (at paragraphs 45, 80 and 652) should have referred to onshore corridors with 500m either side of the centre line i.e. with a width of 1,000m.

We are placing a note regarding this point on the relevant Equinor project page of our website, <a href="https://www.equinor.com/en/how-and-why/impact-assessments/dudgeon-and-sheringham-extension-projects.html">https://www.equinor.com/en/how-and-why/impact-assessments/dudgeon-and-sheringham-extension-projects.html</a>.

We have sent a letter to the Planning Inspectorate to inform them about this matter.

If you believe your response to the Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon Extension Project scoping report does not take the above information into account please do respond to us on <a href="mailto:DudExtProj@equinor.com">DudExtProj@equinor.com</a> or <a href="mailto:gmm.sepextorate">gmm.sepextorate</a>. Any additional response may also be sent to the Planning Inspectorate who will treat it as a late scoping consultation response and post it on their website.

Yours sincerely,

Magnus Eriksen

**Equinor New Energy Limited** 

Classification: Open